

The Passover Memorial

In the Old Testament, the Israelites were slaves in Egypt. Before Yahweh brought them out of bondage, He sent a series of plagues on the land. The final plaque involved the death angel "passing over" the Israelites, hence, the reason it is called Passover. Back then, lambs were required to be sacrificed for the sins of the people.

In the New Testament, we learn that Yahshua Messiah was sent to die for our sins, and therefore became our Passover lamb. He instituted new emblems when He and the disciples were in the upper room. We read that he "broke bread" in remembrance of His Body, which was broken for us. He also poured grape juice in memory of His blood which was shed for us. It is a solemn observance, not a party.

Today, we follow Yahshua's example each year. Baptized believers recommit themselves to Him. He also set the example of foot washing, which we also practice. Foot washing teaches us to serve one another and be humble.

Right after Passover, we observe seven days of unleavened bread. We must remove anything that contains leavening agents before the beginning of these seven days. Leaven "puffs up" food. We do this in memory of the Israelites

who left Egypt so quickly that they did not have time to leaven their bread. In addition, leaven can also represent sin. Sin "puffs up" people. We need to remove sin from our lives so that we can be "unleavened," too!

Inside this issue:

The Passover Memorial	1
What is your answer?	2
Passover word search	3
Leaving Egypt maze	4

I am
the Gate
John 10:9

PAGE 2 KIDS FOR YAH

What is your answer?

- 1. How do we keep Passover?
- A. We sacrifice lambs.
- B. We have a big party.
- C. We partake of the foot washing, grape juice, and unleavened bread.
- D. We no longer need to keep Passover.



- A. That people have really stinky feet!
- B. That we must follow Yahshua's example.
- C. That we are to serve one another and be humble.
- D. Both B. and C. are correct.



- A. Seven days of unleavened bread.
- B. Six days of unleavened bread.
- C. Two days of unleavened bread.
- D. No days of unleavened bread.
- 4. What does grape juice represent?
- A. The coming bowls of wrath.
- B. Yahshua's shed blood.
- C. Royalty.
- D. Lamb blood.
- 5. What significance does unleavened bread have?
- A. It represents Yahshua's broken body.
- B. The Israelites did not have time to leaven their bread when they left Egypt.
- C. It means you can't afford to purchase yeast to add to your bread.
- D. A. and B. Are correct.





Passover

	BONDAGE				LEAVENING		BLOOD PAS		PAS:	SOVER				
PLAGUES		EMBLEMS		MEMORIAL		EGYPT		Т	ISRAELITES					
A	Ε	G	F	I	R	Ε	V	0	S	S	A	Р	L	I
В	G	D	L	S	0	E	В	Y	J	M	В	Ε	W	S
D	A	Т	A	R	T	L	N	L	Ε	Н	A	L	E	K
N	D	N	M	A	В	V	A	G	0	V	0	U	W	A
Ε	N	С	В	Ε	0	G	Y	Ï	Ε	0	G	Χ	Z	Y
G	0	U	S	L	Χ	P	T	N	R	A	D	Н	K	F
T	В	U	R	I	T	В	I	Н	L	0	D	Y	R	N
N	X	Y	0	T	D	N	С	P	Н	Z	M	V	0	R
Q	M	S	A	Ε	G	S	I	Ε	M	В	L	Ε	M	S
J	R	W	V	S	K	I	V	Н	D	С	Ε	Р	М	G

YAIY

Yahweh's Assembly in Yahshua 2963 County Road 233 Kingdom City, Missouri 65262

Main Line: 1-573-642-4100 Toll Free: 1-877-642-4101 Fax Line: 1-573-642-4104 Website: www.KidsForYah.org



Leaving Egypt!

Imagine how happy and excited the Israelites were when they left Egypt after being in bondage for so long! Help them find their way out.

